
Anchorage Bridge Club  
 
Minutes of board meeting on May 8. 2017. 
 
Persons attending: Kathie Hoehne,Don Bladow, Rick Oldford, Shannon Jones, Tim 
Marx, and Steve Tucker. 
 
Minutes approved as published. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
All is going well. The NLM Sectional was a great financial success, netting about $1150 
after expenses. Approximately $420 was collected for local charities during charity 
month. Checks were sent to Bean’s Café and the second hand store next door. 
 
Regional update: The auction is going well. Suggested that pencils might be a good thing 
to have for the regional. Should request a blast from the ACBL. Suggested to check with 
Tom Ottley about cooking for the charity game. 
 
Suggested that Don check on patches for the regional as well as the pencils. 
 
Meeting adjourned at about 6:50 PM. 


